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CLERK’S ALERT 
 

King County Superior Court and Clerk’s Office Closed, February 5, 
2025 

The King County Superior Court and Clerk’s Offices are closed on February 5, 2025, 
due to inclement weather.      

Please check the Superior Court and Clerk’s Office websites for schedule updates.   

Superior Court:  https://kingcounty.gov/en/court/superior-court  
Clerk’s Office:  https://kingcounty.gov/en/dept/dja  
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